From: YD Senturia

To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Subject: Old Mill Grocery
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 11:07:15 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Writing in support of Mary Young's decision to grant liquor license to this community gathering
spot/neighborhood treasure, for all the reasons cited by others. | always stop in as part of my beach
walk, and appreciate what the Romanacci brothers have done and continue to do as respectful
neighbors.

Yvonne Senturia
17 Blue Ribbon Drive
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